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11 Jun 87

Mr. Barry Tyson

District Conservationist

U, 8, Soil Comnservation Service

604 College Street

Jacksonville, North Carolina 28540

Dear Mr. Tyson:

This letter is to advise you of plans to open Henderson and
Hickory Ponds on 24 June 1987 for fishing. Major General

J. BE. Cassity will officially open the ponds shortly after
shoreline ceremonies at 1400 hours. You, Mr. David Combs,
Area Conservationist, Mr. Billy Jones, Area Engineer,

Mr. William L. Barnhill, Area So0il Scientist, of your agency,
and a representative from the Onslow County Soil and Water
Conservation District are cordially invited to attend the
ceremony. ’ :

Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune personnel, appreciates the
effort by you and the other professionals in the Soil Conser-
vation Service, for making the design specifications, providing
materials listings, and the engineering work necessary for
making repairs to both ponds. We look forward to having you
with us during the ceremony. ;

Sincerely,

; J. I. WOOTEN
Director, Natural Resources Division
By dt:octton of the Commanding General







